
  

 

We are excited to see what the new year has in store for us, and 
we can't wait to share this journey with you. May your year be 

filled with love, joy, and countless blessings. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

In September 2024, we embarked on our first 4x4 Family Trip, where a 
group of 10 vehicles set off on an unforgettable journey from Swakopmund 

to Brandberg, guided by a professional team. 

January 2025 

We hosted a Kiddies Christmas 
Party to give our patients and 
their families a well-deserved 
celebration of Christmas. This 
special day was dedicated to 

honoring the courageous 
journeys of the children and their 
loved ones. It was filled with love, 
joy, and laughter, creating lasting 

memories for all. 

 



   

 

We are thrilled to welcome three new doctors who have joined our team to 
make a meaningful difference in the lives of these deserving children.

 
 
 
 

 

We are pleased to announce that 2024 was a highly successful year. We 
successfully completed the following procedures: 

 

Cleft Lips - 20 
Cleft Palates - 15 

Dental Procedures – 17 
Maxillofacial Procedures – 1  

Orthodontic treatments started - 5 
 

Thank you to our partners for your continued support. 
 

To donate please use GivenGain or PayToday or visit our website for more details. 
 
 

www.givengain.com/cause/nampharm-foundation-116295 
www.nampharmfoundation.org.na 

 
For Sponsorships, please contact us. 

 

Dr. Getrude Tembo 
General Practitioner / 

Anaestetist 
 

Dr. Penehafo  
Haitamba-Shindume 

Naturopath 
 

Dr. Tjijandjeua Kandetu 
Specialist Paediatrician and 

Paediatric Intensivist 

http://www.givengain.com/cause/nampharm-foundation-116295
http://www.nampharmfoundation.org.na/

